
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
FOR 

RECONSTRUCTION OF FURNACE A VENUE 

The Town of Stafford is providing Public Informational Forum for the Reconstruction of 
Furnace Avenue in the Town of Stafford. 

The project is currently in the Final Design Phase. This project consists of reconstruction 
of approximately 3,500-feet of roadway beginning at 107 Furnace Avenue and ending 145/146 
furnace Avenue (County Road). Work includes a new full depth pavement structure, drainage and 
geometric improvements improving sight lines. Construction of this project is estimated to cost 
up to $4,200,000. 

Information regarding this project can be found on the Town's website on or after 6/2/2022. 
A presentation by the Town will also be held on 6/2/2022 at 6:00 pm at the Community Center. 
The public is invited to review this information and or attend the presentation. Comments, 
questions, and concerns may be submitted to the Town within 14-days of the presentation. 

It is the Town's policy to keep persons informed and involved when such projects are 
undertaken. It is important that the community share its concerns to assist in the project's 
development. Anyone interested in obtaining further information or providing input may also do 
so by contacting Devin Cowperthwaite, Director of public Works, Town of Stafford at (860) 684-
3448 or Joseph A. Cermola, P.E., Cardinal Engineering Associates, Inc. at (203) 238-1969. 
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